VOTING BOOTH

INSTRUCTIONS

Librarians, teachers, and booksellers: it’s easy set up your
Kids’ Book Choice Award voting booths!

A booth is easy to make! Cardboard test-taking screens are available at most office or educational
supply stores. It can then be decorated with the free voting signs we have posted online at
EveryChildaReader.net/VotingTools.

Put out pencils for the ballots and some pages of Avery label stickers so kids can make their own
“I Voted” sticker.

Voting for the 2021 Kids’ Book Choice Awards runs from late September to November 14.

You can have kids read or check out the six finalists in each category over the next two months and
then enter votes as a class or a group online at EveryChildaReader.net/vote. Kids can also vote on-
line, with no personal information requested.

(Paper ballots can also be entered by an adult at our site).

About the Kids’ Book Choice Awards

The Kids’ Book Choice Awards (previously the Children’s & Teen Choice Book Awards) are the only national book
awards voted on solely by kids and teens. Launched in 2008 by the Children’s Book Council and Every Child

a Reader, the awards provide young readers with an opportunity to voice their opinions about the books being
written for them. The 2021 winners will be announced in December via a trade story and by email to the teachers,
librarians, and booksellers signed up for our newsletter.




